
 

 

 

 

 

Admissions Criteria 2022 

Both paragraphs 3 and 5 of the oversubscription criteria make 

reference to regular church attendance.  Liverpool Diocese, on behalf 

of the governing board, successfully applied to the Office of the 

Schools Adjudicator for the following variation to our published 

criteria. 

In the event that during the period specified for attendance at worship the church has 

been closed for public worship and has not provided alternative premises for that 

worship, the requirements of these arrangements in relation to attendance will only 

apply to the period when the church or alternative premises have been available for 

public worship 

 

At the meeting of the Admissions Committee held on Tuesday 2nd 

March 2021 governors agreed to disregard confirmation of 

attendance at worship for those months that St Peter’s church was 

partially closed for worship during 2020 and 2021.   

 

Sunday services resumed at St Peter’s on Easter Sunday, 4th April 

2021.  Between 20th July 2020 and 11th April confirmation of 

attendance at worship was emailed to parents by Rev Grey, from 11th 

April attendance cards were stamped.  It is the responsibility of 

parents and guardians to submit all evidence (stamped cards and 

copies of emails) in support of an application for a place at St Peter’s 

when applying for a school place. 

Full details of the service arrangements can be found on both the 

school and church websites. 


